

WESTGARTH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Encouraging You To Be Your Best

19th July, 2016

Button Bear



Dear Parents and Carers,

This term I am introducing a new addition to our classroom, Button Bear. The idea of Button Bear is that students will take home our class bear for a period of 4 days with an accompanying writing book. Students will record the adventures they have with Button Bear into the writing book. As a parent or carer you are more than welcome to assist your child in writing down their adventures.

Button Bear is not an extra homework task and therefore I only ask for you to work with what is manageable for your schedule. The children may choose to draw a picture of their adventures, include photographs of Button Bear, or even write a recount of the adventures. Please choose what works best for your child and your family.

At the end of Button Bear's stay with your family, a button will be sewn onto Button Bear. There will be buttons and sewing equipment in the classroom for the students to use, however you may like to complete this part at home with your child.

Thank you for your support, Button Bear is looking forward to meeting you all and I look forward to seeing the adventures our class bear gets up to!

Kind regards,

Leah Sheppard Year 2 Teacher